
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Topics in this Bulletin: Change in Emission Inspection Program Regulations  

 
 

 
Effective July 1, 2016, the emissions program management fee (PMF), which is periodically 
reviewed, will be changing. The PMF will increase by $0.18 to cover the OBD Equipment 
Specification Revisions and Program Enhancements. The updates are necessary to move to 
more modern sustainable equipment. The new fee will change from the current $1.47 to $1.65. 
Per Chapter 177.404 (Required certificates and station signs), you are required to update your 
signage to clearly indicate the new Program Management Fee.   

 
A sample sign is included on the reverse side. Please update your current sign to reflect the 
new PMF, prior to the effective date.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Vehicle Inspection Division at (717) 787-2895. 

 
 
 
 
Anita M. Wasko, Director 
Bureau of Motor Vehicles 
 
Kay E. Kishbaugh, Chief 
Vehicle Inspection Division 
Bureau of Motor Vehicles  
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ATTENTION:  Official Emissions Inspection Stations, Quality Assurance Officers, 

and Pennsylvania State Police 

EB16-03 Vehicle Inspection Division Bulletin May 2016 



 
Emissions Test and Exemption Fees 

 

 
All test fees include the cost of labor for the inspection, but not the cost of 

parts, repairs and adjustments. No additional charge shall be made for 
one re-inspection, if necessary, within 30 days of the original inspection at 

this station. 

 

All prices include a Program Management Fee (PMF) of $1.65 

 
EMISSIONS 

INSPECTION PASS 
OR FAIL 

 
EMISSIONS INSPECTION FEES 

FOR VEHICLE OWNERS 65 
YEARS OLD OR OLDER 

PASS OR FAIL 

 
Tailpipe Test  

 
Tailpipe Test  

 
Tailpipe 

with Dynamometer  

 
Tailpipe 

with Dynamometer  
 

 
On-Board-

Diagnostic 
(OBD) Test  

 
On-Board-

Diagnostic 
(OBD) Test  

 
Visual Inspection 
  

 
Visual Inspection  

 
New Car Exemption  

 
New Car Exemption  
 

 
5,000 Mile Exemption  
 

 
5,000 Mile Exemption  
 

 
This station has personnel authorized to deliver waivers. 

 
Customer Hotline Telephone Number — 1-800-265-0921 

 


